
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Burrillville Sewer Commission 
Workshop of May 27, 2008 
Board Room of the BWWTF 
 
 
Members Present: Don C. Wolfe – Chairman 
        Wallace F. Auclair – Vice Chairman 
         Scott P. Rabideau – Secretary 
 
 
Also Present: Walter Kane, Attorney for the Commission 
            James J. Geremia, Geremia & Assoc., Inc. 
                       John Martin III, Superintendent 
            Peg Franklin, Office Manager  
            Stacey Richard, Financial Aide 
 
 
Mr. Wolfe opened the Workshop at 10:10 A.M. 
 
 
Agenda Item – Discuss Changes to Rules and Regulations for the Operations and 
Maintenance of Wastewater Treatment Facilities  
 
Discussion – Mr. Martin noted that the Commission has yet to receive a comment back 
on their 2006 submission to DEM. Mr. Kane suggested that the Commission use the 2006 
submission as the basis for the new submission.  
 
Mr. Kane suggested that with the new Rules and Regulations, the Commission should 
increase their penalties and notify those who it will affect.  
 
There was some discussion on privately owned pump stations. Mr. Kane suggested that 
the private developments provide the Commission with a plan on how they would 
address a failure of their system. Mr. Wolfe noted that it is very important that the 
Commission gets the right to go onto private property to fix a problem. There was also 
some discussion on offer maintenance agreements to private developments. 
 
The Commission will set a date at their July meeting, to have Mr. Geremia to come back 
to with an outline of all of the tasks that need to be addressed.  



 
Being no further business to come before the Commission, Mr. Wolfe closed the 
Workshop. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stacey Richard 
Financial Aide 


